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Natural Resources Conservation Service

P.O. Box 2890

Washington, D.C. 20013

_________________________________________________________________________________________________________


[February 2004]

[Gift Giver]

File Code: 360-16-11
Dear [Gift Giver]:
Thank you for your letter of December 22, 2003, offering me membership to the [xxx Museum] compliments of Museum trustee [xxxxxxxxx], who is also Chairman of the Board of the [Foundation].  Unfortunately, I will not be able to accept the membership because of the value, government ethics standards, and the Department of Agriculture regulations governing gift acceptance.
Again, thank you for writing and for your offer.  If you have questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact me or the Natural Resources Conservation Service Ethics Officer [Director, NRCS Ethics Office],  at (301) 504-2197. 
Sincerely,

[Political Appointee]
XXXXX XXXXXX
Cc:

DEO
Bc:  (w/copy of incoming correspondence)
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